
Back Row (1-r): James Farah, Gilbert Castro Jr., Stacy Gokool, Croey Bendik, Marlon Collins, James 
Carpino: Middle Row (1-r): Kellyann Massiah, Kale Cupen, Natasha Carty, Alicia Pantaleon, Renee 
Hertz, Gizelle Sherwood, Amber Papasergio, Arnbika Tewari, Gilberte Pierre, Nadia Byer; Front 
Row (1-r): Thom Black, Sebatian Chrichton, Ron Castorina Jr. (SGA President), Monica Michalski 
(Speaker of SACOR), Hakim Williams (SGA Vice President).

SACOR (Student Activities Council Of Representatives) is composed of represen­
tatives from each club and organization within St. Francis College.

The purpose of the group is to meet frequently and discuss club events so that all 
clubs can be kept informed with the upcoming events and activities of the other 
clubs. Our other major purpose is to foster togetherness among the clubs by 
sponsoring joint activities.

This year for the first time, both a Club Brochure & Club Bulletin was put out. The 
Club Brochure seeks to inform the St. Francis College community about the various 
clubs, while the Club Bulletin is a regularly update on upcoming club activities.
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Back Row (1-r): Saleem Hosein, Gretchen Delvalle , Bill Sobolow, Rob Oliva. Andrew Agbi, Monica 
S. Cupen, Gilberto Castro Jr. , Stephanos Paviledes; Front Row (1-r): Hakim Williams (Vice 
President), Kemba Mark (Secretary/Parliamentarian), Ronald Castorina Jr. (President), Monica 
Michalski (Speaker of SACOR), Peter Teelucksingh, Marlon Collins.



Back Row (1-r): Nefatari Ellis, Preeti Reid, Kamrun Rashid, Jordan Reid, Nausika Prifti, Alan 
Emandee, Viktorya, James Carpino, Maurice Browne, Andrew Agbi; Front Row (1-r): John 
Gamba, Lisa Radelicki, Christina Medina, Roma Maraj, Jennine Vescovi, Kemba Mark, 
Veronica Jackson, Erin Gelb, Jequita Gresham, Jeanie Arvelo, Olga, Gizelle Sherewood.

Our purpose, as the Science Society, is to promote all aspects of the sciences, 
in addition we are a united social organization and the society, to the best of its 
ability, makes an effort to fulfill the Franciscan tradition of this college in 
accordance with charitable works for scientific research and development.

The agenda for the Fall 2000 and Spring 2001 semesters included organizing 
the Pumpkin Harvest and Walk-a-thon for the March of Dimes, our major 
charitable organization. We also organized the Penny Harvest in which pro­
ceeds went to various environmental protection charities. For March we kicked 
off a women’s movement in which we set up a “women’s museum” on 1M and 
organized a “Women in Science” Luncheon.

Visit to the Hall of Science

Trip to the Hall of Science The Science Club Christmas Party
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